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June 8, 2020 

Re: LFPCN# EPC510-01 

 

To our valued customers, 

 

To ensure the highest levels of quality control and continuity of supply, Littelfuse would like to notify you of a 

newly qualified manufacturing facility including minor design enhancements for LSIC1MO120E Series Silicon 
Carbide MOSFETs. 

 

Affected products: 

LSIC1MO120E0080 

LSIC1MO120E0120 

LSIC1MO120E0160 

 

There are no changes to fit, form, or function and this notice is for your information only. Littelfuse will begin 

shipping enhanced product from the new facility as soon as June 15. Qualification details are available upon 
request. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact your local sales representative. We value your business and 

look forward to serving you wherever possible. 

 

Best Regards, 
 

Corey Deyalsingh 

Product Marketing Manager, Silicon Carbide (acting) 

Semiconductor Business Unit 

cdeyalsingh@littelfuse.com 


